MAR 11 1998

W. Clough Toppan, P E., Director
Division of Health Engineering
Department of Human Services
11 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333

Dear Mr. Toppan:

Thank you for your letter of January 13, 1998, responding to our review of the final Maine

10 CFR Part 20 equivalent regulation. We appreciate the actions you are taking to address our
comments and ask that you provide us an opportunity to review any proposed and final
changes that are made to your regulations. As requested in All Agreemont States Letter
SP-96-027, "Re

lQLQQmmmmLB!yM’ (March 1996) plaau hsghhght the changes in the regulatnons and
send one copy in a computer readable format, if possible.

Please address any comments or questions about the NRC review of your 10 CFR Part 20
equivalent regulations to Tom O'Brien at (301) 415-2308 or E-mail TIO@NRC.GOV.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
PAUL H. LOHAUS

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20855-0001

March 11, 1998

W. Clough Toppan, P.E., Director
Division of Health Engineering
Department of Human Services

11 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333

Dear Mr. Toppan:

Thank you for your letter of January 13, 1998, responding to our review of the final Maine

10 CFR Part 20 equivalent regulation. We appreciate the actions you are taking to address our
comments and ask that you provide us an opportunity to review any proposed and final
changes that are mado to your rogulatnons As roquntod in All Agmmont States Lonar
SP-96-027, "Requ :

mgmmmw (Mnrch 1, 1996) ploue hoghlsght tho d\anges in the rogulltnons and
send one copy in a computer readable format, if possible.

Please address any comments or questions about the NRC review of your 10 CFR Fart 20
equivalent regulations to Tom O'Brien at (301) 415-2308 or E-mail TIO@NRC.GOV.

Pl N e

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Dvrector
Office of State Programs
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January 13, 1998 :
°
Paul H. Lohaus. Deputy Director
Office of Statz Programs i
U.S.N.R.C. -
Washington, DC 20555-0001 n

DearMe—TTREDS; f“'}

This letter is in response to your letter dated December 3, 1997 regarding the NRC review of all
of Maine's regulations relating to the Agreement State Program.

We found the review to be thorough and accurate in all accounts. We are undertaking a
rulemaking procedure early this spring to maintain compatibility with a number of recent
regulations that have been adopted by the NRC and will include the necessary changes pointed

out in your review to maintain consistency between our two regulations. We expec: final
adoption by the end of July 1998.

1 would like to take this opportunity to thank you for this review, for although our staff did

idertify some of the inconsistencies, not all of the inconsistencies would have been identified
without it.

I would like to point out that Maine adopted a new fee structure in August of 1997 that makes
adequate monies available for training of State staff without any funds from the NRC. There are
a number of courses coming up, specifically related to MARSSIM and decommissioning that we
need to get some staff into. The present decommissioning of Maine Yankee will require that we
have training in these developing areas and | am requesting primary consideration.

Sincerely,

w. Cloughm P.E., Director

Division of Health Engineening
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